
4 August 2022 

In reply please quote: CW/C1-3576744640 

Private: Addressee Only 
Ms Sarah Church 
HM Coroner Surrey 
Surrey 

 

Dear Ms Church 

We have finished our review of your concerns regarding  (Inquest 
touching on the death of Matthew John Evans Regulation 28 Report) 

We have now completed our enquiries and the evidence we gathered has now been 
considered by one of our decision makers, known as an assistant registrar (AR). 

The AR is assured that the matters contained in your complaint do not raise concerns that 
 poses either a risk to patients or undermines the public’s confidence in 

doctors. Although we do not need to investigate further, we will share your concerns with 
the doctor’s responsible officer and ask the doctor to discuss it with their appraiser as part 
of their revalidation. 

Thank you 

Thank you for bringing these concerns to our attention. If you have any questions about 
the process so far, please contact me and I will do my best to help. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Investigation Officer 

Email:  
Website: www.gmc-uk.org 
Telephone:  




